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LEAVENWORTH, Kan. — A Leavenworth County jury on Tuesday found 62-year-old Jeffrey L. Haddock 
guilty of aggravated assault, criminal threat, and interference with law enforcement in connection with 
a May 2025 armed incident at a residence in Leavenworth. 

According to court documents, police were dispatched around 2 a.m. on May 12 to a home in the 300 
block of Chestnut Street following a report of a disturbance involving a firearm. The caller told 
dispatchers that Haddock had entered the home and demanded that her boyfriend leave. 

An argument ensued, and Haddock retrieved a gun, pointing it at the victim and threatening to kill both 
her and her boyfriend. Haddock then went to retrieve a second firearm. The victims were able to exit 
the home while on the phone with 911. 

Leavenworth Police officers responded and, due to the high-risk nature of the situation, called in the 
department’s Special Weapons and Tactics (SWAT) team. Haddock eventually made his way to the front 
doorway of the residence and was taken into custody by SWAT officers. 

“This was a dangerous situation that could have ended much worse,” Leavenworth County Attorney 
Todd Thompson said. “The victims acted wisely by calling 911 and safely leaving the home. I commend 
the Leavenworth Police Department for their quick actions that prevented further harm.” 

Sentencing is scheduled for a later date. 
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